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12 January 2018 
 
Councillor Sarah Merry 

Cabinet Member - Education and Skills 

County Hall  

CARDIFF  

CF10 4UW 

 
Dear Sarah 
 
On behalf of the Committee, I would like to thank you for attending the Children and 

Young People Scrutiny Committee on 9 January 2018 to provide an opening 

statement and answering questions on the Proposed Change of Status of St 

David's Catholic Sixth Form College–draft Cabinet Report 

 

I would also like to thank Nick Batchelar, Director of Education and Lifelong 

Learning, for providing the verbal briefing on the proposed report and answers to 

Members questions. The Committee was pleased with the explanation of the 

proposed change of status of St David’s College which was to be presented to 

Cabinet on 18 January 2018. 

 

Following consideration of the verbal briefing, the Committee wished to express its 

support for proposals when they are considered by Cabinet. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

COUNTY COUNCILLOR LEE BRIDGEMAN 
Chairperson – Children and Young People Scrutiny Committee 
 
CC:  Nick Batchelar, Director of Education and Lifelong learning 
  Jo Watkins – Cabinet Business Manger 


